Dear Parents/Guardians,

This is a short message concerning the school uniform. Because of the covid pandemic the windows and doors of classrooms are open to allow plenty of ventilation so we allowed students wear their jackets in class this the school year

Since the school reopened in March some students are now taking advantage of this and are not wearing their uniform under their jackets. Many students are also wearing hoodies which are not permitted.

We expect our students to wear the full school uniform. Please remind your son/daughter to wear their full school uniform to school tomorrow.

The sanction for not wearing the school uniform is a one day suspension.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Kind regards

Padraig Nolan